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21 September 2021 

 
Dear Commissioner, 
 
 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Norfolk's draft 2020-21 Annual Report 
 
 
In accordance with Part 1, Chapter 4, paragraph 28 (4) of the Police Reform and 
Social Responsibility Act 2011, I write to formally report that the Panel considered 
and noted your draft Annual Report 2020-21 when it met today, on 21 September 
2021. 

 
A record of the Panel’s discussion will be published in the minutes in due course. 
 
On behalf of the Panel, I would like to thank you and your staff for the information 
provided both before and during the meeting to assist our review. I am also 
grateful to the Temporary Chief Constable for his valuable contribution to our 
discussion.  

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Councillor William Richmond 
Chair, Norfolk Police and Crime Panel  

 
 
Copied to: Mr M Stokes, Chief Executive - OPCCN 
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